
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

14. DALLINGTON COMMUNITY PROJECT  
 
 The Community Development Adviser presented information from a review of the Dallington 

Community Cottage Trust Community Centre and sought Board approval to allocate 2004/05 Project 
funds, currently on hold, to the project.  The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the Dallington Community Cottage Trust Community Centre project be granted the 

remaining 2004/05 project funds of $8,030 towards operational costs. 
 
 2. That Dallington Community Cottage Trust members be thanked for their efforts on behalf of the 

Dallington community. 
 
 


